
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Felicia Strong-Whitaker, Purchasing 
FROM: David Clark, Director  
DATE: November 14, 2024 
SUBJECT:     Contract Performance Review 
   
         

 

Southern Hydro Vac has previously provided services to the Fulton County Public Works 
Department. However, as we do not currently have an active contract with them, we are unable 
to conduct a performance evaluation at this time. 

In the past, Southern Hydro Vac has consistently demonstrated a high level of professionalism 
and diligence in their work. They have shown the ability to meet performance expectations and 
were responsive to our needs. While there is no recent contract to evaluate, their past 
performance has been commendable. 

Should we engage with them again in the future, we would be happy to reassess their 
performance based on the terms of the new agreement. 

If you require additional information, please contact David Clark 404-612-2804. 
 
 
 
cc:     Nick Ammons, Deputy Director, Public Works 
          Adriana Bustillos, Engineering Administrator, Public Works 
          Andrenette Whitlow, Material Management Manager, Public Works 
          Brain Jones, Chief Assistant Purchasing Agent, Purchasing 
  

 

 


